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Ariana Costa

From: John Andreozzi <jja1956@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 8:42 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: 2A. Bill
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I’m writing too you to tell you vote down the gov s budget that bill is unconstitutional and remember you can be 
replaced so don’t do it.  
There are a lot of responsible gun owners in this state which also means a lot of voters. So be smart and vote it down  
 
Concerned voter 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


